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Heads Up 
 

Dear parents 

 
It’s been another lovely week at school. 

 
We had a brilliant afternoon with Chris and Vicky at their farm on 

Wednesday afternoon. The children enjoyed feeding and playing with 
lambs and chickens, looking at cows in the field and tadpoles in the pond. 

There was also a lot of running in the wide open space and listening to 

Paige, Tyler and Brandon tell us about the cows, badgers and geese. 
Huge thanks to the Prices for sharing their world with us. 

 
It’s only two weeks until half term and I feel like the year is running away 

with us. We have already started to plan the end of term activities (still 
quite limited because we still don’t know how far we can go in terms of 

inviting you all into school) and thinking about September and the next 
academic year. Jane Langdon has kindly offered to run an after-school 

club for us where the children can have time to join in with mindful craft 
activities or play outside in the sunshine together if the weather is kind. 

We will run this club for four weeks during the second half of summer 
term, starting the week beginning 11th June and also in September. 

Places will be limited and allocated on a first come, first served basis. 
More details about this will be sent out the first week back after half term. 

 

If you would like to know more about how school is run and have the 
chance to contribute your ideas, do consider applying to be a parent 

governor. The date for the close of applications is 21st May and we are 
happy to answer any questions you might have about the role.  

 
As you know as of Monday we’ll be back to a full and varied menu – 

please do talk your child through the options as it makes the decision 
each morning much easier!  

 
Just a reminder that the gate is locked securely to keep our children safe, 

please do not allow children to try to squeeze through the gate by 
stretching the lock as this is obviously unsafe. If the gate is locked when 

you arrive please ring the bell and someone will come shortly. 
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Finally, it’s the Bags2School collection on Tuesday 25th May so you’ve only 
two weekends left to have a sort out! All items to be delivered in tied 

bags by 9am on the morning of 25th to the playground. 
 

I hope that you have a relaxing weekend. 
 

Kind regards 

 

Joanne Bromley 
Head Teacher 

 
If you, your child or anyone in your family does not feel well then 

please do not come to school, stay at home and book a test if you 
have coronavirus symptoms. https://111.nhs.uk/covid-19  

 
Diary Dates: 
 
 
 
Monday 17th May   Class 2 Brass Lessons BRING INSTRUMENTS! 

 
Wednesday 19th May:  Reception & Year 3 Bible Presentation in Church 

 
Thursday 20th May:  Class 2 Swimming Lessons – Come in Swimwear  
    & PE Kit      

     Kickstart PE 
After-School Club 

Friday 21st May:   Moorland Adventures – waterproofs & wellies / trainers 
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